
Sands RV Men's Association General  

Meeting December 6, 2022 

 

1. Vice President Ralph Johnson called the meeting to 

order at 9:00am with 33 members present. 

2. Introductions: 

President: Greg Little (absent) 

Vice President: Ralph Johnson 

Secretary: Glenn Harrison 

Treasurer: Scott Perry 

Handicaps: Jerry Fletcher 

Rules Chair: Lorne Willison 

Tournament Chair: Larry Pedersen 

Men's Day Chair: Wally Holstad 

3. Indroduction of new members (and any old 

members who need to be recognized). 

Matthias Schwoch 



Dean Jones 

Dave Coughill 

Motion to accept the introductions made by Don Deitz. 

Seconded by Marty Meath. 

4. The minutes from November 8, 2022, were posted 

on the men's board and on the web site. 

Motion to accept minutes made by Ken Wood, 

seconded by Rick Nelmes. 

5. Reports: 

Treasurer: Scott Perry had an opening balance of 

$3126.99 with $262.00 in petty cash. Total balance of 

$3388.99. 

Tournament Chair: Larry Pedersen needs helpers for 

the Men's Invitational next week, Dec 13, 2022. He 

also needs helpers for the Putting Contest. Brian 

Kraeling will be in charge of the kitchen crew and 

meal. Table set up will be on Monday at 4:00pm. 

Cost will be $6.00/person. Doors open at 4:30pm, 

dinner at 5:30pm. So far there is 102 people signed up. 

The ECCY Tournament will be on January 9, 10, and 



11th. 

Handicaps: Jerry Fletcher says at least 20 games are 

needed for the most improved golfer of the year. 

The scramble still needs cooks and scoring people. 

Why we wear red at the scrambles. It is to show 

support for the troops and the heart & stroke 

foundations. 

Rules: Lorne Willison, winter rules are still in affect. 

Path on number 9, out of bounds. 

Men's Day Chair: Wally Holstad is going back to the old 

format for men's day starting the first of the new year. 

Will try out new games at the end of the season. 

Motion to accept reports made by Bill Gundry, 

seconded by Marty Meath. 

6. Old Business: The issue of letting members 80 and 

over, tee off from the red tees was dropped. 

7. New Business: A card for long-time member John 

King, was passed around. John is at home in British 

Columbia, Canada, fighting Pancreatic Cancer. Gene 

Fees is going to look into having the portable toilet 

brought back. A large part of the netting separating the 



pickle ball court behind number 6 green needs to be 

replaced, for safety concerns. 

8. Thank you Ralph Johnson, for the Coffee and 

Doughnuts. 

9. Motion to adjourn made by Gene Fees, seconded by 

Brian Sylvester. 

 

 

 


